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Message From Teacher Brianne  

Welcome to the 2024—2025 school year! I look for-
ward to seeing your children as services begin next 
week. As a way of introduction, this is my 15th year 
of teaching; 7 of the past years in this position. I 

have a son in the dual language program in our dis-
trict and I enjoy spending time outdoors, books, vid-

eos and podcasts. The best way to contact me is 
through email: byorlang@everettsd.org as I am no 

longer allowed to use the google voice phone number 
for text messaging and voice calls. I do have a Par-
ent Square account, but it is complicated to get my 

student l ist added, so it is not yet 
ready. You can also call and leave a 
voicemail for me at my desk phone 
(425) 385-5333. I may not get the 

voicemail right away, please allow a 
few days for a response. Thank you!  

Coming up… 
September 16—Preschool Services Begin  

 

October 1 1—No school or services for 
students (teacher in-service training 

day) 

 

November 4—5 Parent-Teacher Confer-
ences. No school/sessions for pre-

schoolers. If your child is NOT in ECEAP 
in the Everett School district, I wil l 

have a l ink in the next newsletter to 
sign up for a meeting time either on 

zoom or in person. 

Information and Education Spotl ight:  
 

Even though I am not the classroom teacher, I have been sending out monthly newsletters 
the past two school years for a few reasons. Firstly, I was hoping to inform parents more 
frequently about the services I am providing to their child to help him or her to make pro-
gress on the goals we developed at the IEP meeting. Secondly, as parents and care providers 
were asking for support for behavior and as I sought to learn more about social-emotional 
development of young children, I wanted to disperse the information and helpful tips I was 

learning to all the famil ies. However, I tried to include too much information and it was over-
whelming and became too much work to keep up with. This year I would l ike to continue to 

offer informative, helpful newsletters each month that are meaningful to you but just one 
section of educational information. I am including a l ink here for a short survey to help me 
select the topic of greatest interest to the families of my students. I would appreciate 

your time in completing the survey. Thank you so much!  

 

Survey link: https://forms.gle/NDwxXUHLkvZsMCoQA 
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